

Class 5/6 Newsletter



Welcome to Autumn Term 1

The children have made a wonderful start to class 5/6.

Just an insight in what to expect.

- In literacy we are looking at writing character descriptions and explanation text.
- Our class and guided reading book is Robodog by David Walliams.
- In maths, we are starting off with place value then moving onto the four operations, addition, subtraction, long multiplication and long division.
- In science we will be classifying things big and small and our famous scientist is Carl Linnaeus.
- Vikings is our history focus, questioning- Were the Vikings raiders, traders or settlers?
- We will be building bridges in design and technology.

Homework

Homework will be given on a Friday and is due back in on a Monday.

Spelling homework will be given on a Thursday ready for a spelling test the following Thursday.

Please continue to encourage your child to go on Spelling Shed and TT Rock Stars. All the children have their log-in on the inside cover of their reading record.

Children should also be reading at home at least three times a week.

Reminders

P.E. is on a Wednesday afternoon, please remind your child to bring in full kit on this day.

As the weather turns colder and wetter please make sure your child has a coat in school every day.

Water only in class. Please remember that juice is for lunch times. Prime drinks are not allowed in school.

If you wish your child to have a nasal flu jab then return the form ASAP.

Please ensure that any payment for Robinwood are up to date.